
GREAT LAKES SECTION 
BARBARA EMERSON ADAMS, VICE PRESIDENT 

April 19, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dear GLS Members, 
 
 
As Vice President of the Great Lakes Section, I was most pleased with the number of GLS Unit 
and club ads in the Spring National Souvenir Journal.  Thanks for your Unit’s and Club’s support 
of the ABA.  Also, their attendance at the Memorial Service, New Players Reception,  Charitable 
Foundation’s Jazz Gala, the Membership Meeting, the Awards Presentation Lunch, and of 
course playing Bridge.  I trust everyone there had fun and most of all won a lot of points. 
 
Dayton Duplicate Bridge Club will host a Grade “A” May 24 – 25, 2013 at their clubhouse, 1228 
Germantown Street, Dayton, OH, Telephone: 937-223-9911. Check the Great Lakes web-site 
tournament trail for the schedule. It is very important that  your Unit/club Section 
Representative attend our Section Representative Meeting to be held Friday May 24th 
following the 11:30 AM Open Pair One Session game. 
 
Sanction game requests for 2014 should be sent to me on or before June 24, 2013.  Do not 
request sanctions for dates of the Spring  or Summer National, the eight (8) Sectionals, or a 
Great Lakes Grade “A”.   Your continued cooperation is appreciated. 
 
The ABA is still alive on BBO, Sylvia requests that we have at least one table from each Section. 
However, I would like to have at least one table from each Great Lakes City.  Please contact 
Sylvia Christian at schrist22@aol.com.  There is a partnership desk so you don’t have to have a 
partner to start. 
 
Remember our sick and shut-in friends with calls, cards, visits and prayer.  Love is healing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Barbara Emerson Adams, GLS, V. P. 


